
Dear Community, 

In this Spring season of transition and change, we invite you to extend heartfelt wishes and

celebrations to our Co-Executive Director, Dr. Sonia BasSheva Mañjon. After seven years of

bold leadership, she is embarking on a new adventure and is stepping down from her

leadership role at LeaderSpring Center. 

Through LSC’s co-executive leadership model, both co-executive directors, Sonia and Safi

Jiroh, contributed to the flourishing of LeaderSpring Center, achieving significant milestones

and impacting so many lives. Together their leadership has guided LSC through major

transitions, including long-term leadership transitions, the challenges posed by a global

pandemic, and the successful launch of initiatives like the Women of Color LeadStrong

Fellowship. 

As we bid farewell to Sonia, we reflect on her immense contributions to our organization and

the impact she leaves behind. While her departure marks the end of an era, we are confident

in the strength of our team and the foundation Sonia has helped us build. With the

leadership of our Co-Executive Director, Safi Jiroh, and the dedication of our staff, we are

poised to continue our mission of empowering leaders and driving transformative change in

our community. 

We invite you to stay in touch via email at basshevamanjon@gmail.com. Please join us in

expressing your gratitude and well wishes for Sonia by posting a photo, video, message, or

high-five on this Kudoboard.  

The LSC team will be taking time to process this change before envisioning what comes next.

We are grateful to our partners and supporters, whose ongoing support ensures our

confidence that LSC will remain strong and resilient in its commitment to investing in the

extraordinary talent, dedication, and vision of progressive leaders in the San Francisco Bay

Area. 

In gratitude and love for Sonia, 

The LeaderSpring Team 


